
 

Trustees Meeting for Vernon Grove Cemetery 

Wednesday April 16, 2014 

 

Meeting was called to order by Chairman Jamie Luchini at 6:00 present 

were Bill Cavazza, Maryann Fiske, Lyn Lovell and Harry Shahnamian. Scott 

Vecchiolla was absent because of work. Minutes of the last meeting were read and 

accepted on a motion of Bill Cavazza and seconded by Maryann Fiske. The bills 

were reviewed and signed.  

 

New Business: 

 

Election of Officers 

1. Motion was made by Bill Cavazza to elect Harry Shahnamian as 

Chairman, Seconded by  Maryann Fiske Unanimous 

2. Motion was made by Jamie Luchini to elect Lyn Lovell as 

Secretary, seconded by Maryann Fiske unanimous 

3. Jamie Luchini was elected as Vice Chairman. 

4. Harry Shahnamian asked that we make signs remarking not to 

feed the birds at the cemetery, so moved. 

5. Bill Cavazza wanted to make sure the surveillance system was 

up and working. 

6. Jamie Luchini reported that we would receive one of the trailers 

from Woodland School. Lyn would write a letter to confirm this. 

 

Old Business – Lyn reported that the Porto-potty was installed at the cemetery. 

 

 

    

Meeting was adjourned at 6:50pm with the next meeting to be May 21, 2014 at 6:00pm at 

Town Hall. 

 

 

 

   Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

   Lyn Lovell, Secretary 

 

 

   

 

 

  


